
On Mon, Apr 5, 2021 at 12:36 PM Cindy Wright <hot32sedan@aol.com> wrote: 
Dear Selectwoman Brown,  
 
I have been at Twin Brooks Campground since 2004.  I enjoy going to the Seabrook 
Town Beach and understandably last year, because of Covid, I, as so many of us at 
the campground, could not go because beach parking placards were not issued. 
 
In years past, I generally go to the beach at most once a week, usually on a 
weekday, and have always found many parking spots available on Hooksett Street 
even when arriving in the early afternoon.  I think most, if not all, people from the 
campground usually park on Hooksett Street or streets south of there.  The north 
end of the town beach, near the Hampton line, is the most populated area of the 
beach and that I believe is because there are so many houses in that northern 
section.  Us at the campground usually are on the beach from the Hooksett Street 
area and to the south where it is sparsely populated and easy to keep our distance 
from others. 
 
That being said, my suggestions are: 

• Do an odd/even parking day based on the placard number. 
• Charge a reasonable fee to obtain a beach parking placard. 
• Limit beach parking placards to weekday use only. (Although that 

unfortunately would not be fair to those who only go to the campground on 
weekends.) 

Some may have suggested that vaccination cards be shown in order to receive a 
placard.  I would be careful on that as it could be a violation of HIPPA. 
 
This year, with numbers down and people getting vaccinated, we are nearing herd 
immunity.  I truly hope the Board gives this consideration and will issue the beach 
parking placards this year. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Cindy Wright 
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